
An invitation to design a Christmas card 
The District Young Lasallian Council would like to invite you to 
design a Christmas card, with the selected entry or entries 
being produced as the official District Christmas card.

But we have a few things for you to think about…

Calling all Lasallian students



We are ‘One La Salle’. An international network of 
Brothers, Partners, young people of all ages and we unite 
through our belonging to Lasallian networks all around 
the world. Your challenge is to capture the feeling of ‘One 
La Salle’ and unity through a Christmas inspired design.

The design can be in any media and the selected entries 
will be made into the official District Christmas cards 
which will be posted to Schools and communities all 
around the World.

The following guide will give you the criteria and some 
ideas to get you started and your teacher will arrange for 
your work to be entered. 



When you think of One La Salle, what 
words come to mind?

Unity, together, equality…

What symbols come to mind?

Circle, hands, the world…

Lasallians are united globally through the 
symbol of the star, the star of faith. 

Your challenge is to design a 
Christmas card with the following 

criteria:
• Features a star or stars
• Represents One La Salle in some 

way either through words or 
images

• Is appropriate for Christmas.



A few ideas to get 

you started…





What do I need to do?

• Design a Christmas card which responds to the theme and the criteria 
provided.

• You can use any material such as pencil, paint, print, photography. 
You should be as creative as possible!

• Take a good quality photograph of the design so that one can see only 
the image. Ensure it is clear and in focus.

• Ask your teacher to send the completed design including your name 
and school to Jo Millea jomillea@lasalleigbm.org

• Deadline is Monday 21st November, 4pm.

mailto:jomillea@lasalleigbm.org

